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• in your prayers.  June 

passed away last Sunday, and her memorial service was here this past 
Friday.  She is survived by her son, Philip, his wife Brooke, and her 
grandson Colt.  She also leaves her parents Herb and June Heine, four 
brothers and two sisters.  Please pray for comfort for this family.,

 

• 
. Do you ever feel like you have out sinned God? If you could just 

get it together or do the right thing He would be pleased with you? In 
Jerry Bridge's book, he gives over 10 years of Bible study showing just 
how inexhaustible and generous God’s grace really is.  

 
• in the baby nursery for both Sunday School and 

Worship time slots.  If you are a member, interested in snuggling our most 
precious little cuties, please contact Pamela Standerwick.  Thanks. 

• 
                                                 JUNE            TOTAL 
          Security                         $  600.00     $ 2,025.00 
          Building Expansion       $3699.00     $16,532.00 
Thank you!

•  when we have 

a church meal!  It is an example of carrying out 1 Peter 4:9 to “Be 
hospitable to one another without complaint.”  Related to this, we have a 
specific opportunity to continue our hospitality in making our church 
property a “Peanut Free Zone” due to the allergies of both our body and 
of any guests we have.  Some reactions are severe enough that just being 
in a building containing traces of peanuts causes a severe reaction.  We 
are asking that you make every effort, by checking ingredient labels and 
recipes, to not have peanuts or peanut products in your snacks.  This 
would include peanut butter chips or peanut butter cookies, peanuts with 
the pretzels, peanut butter dips, etc.  As we work on this hospitality 
opportunity, we can share with one another items we have found that 
work and are safe.  We appreciate your help in keeping FHCC safe for all 
who wish to worship with us.   



 

 
 

 

 


